
We have been unable to recruit new committee members and 
sadly, there will no longer be local group events in your local 
area. We would like to thank everyone who supported this 
group in the past.

However, Bromsgrove and Worcester Local Groups are 
reforming and will soon be offering walks and talks to attend 
nearby. 
 
To keep an eye on events from these local groups and others 
across Worcestershire, please check out our ‘What’s On’ page:
www.worcswildlifetrust.co.uk/whats-on

We have some sad news...
Unfortunately, Droitwich Local Group is 
coming to a close.

Protecting wildlife where you live

Want to get involved?
Droitwich Local Group can be reformed, should people come 
together and form a committee.

If you would like to get involved or support any of the other local 
groups, please contact:
kate@worcestershirewildlifetrust.org
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